
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC 
    

Today’s special music will be by “The Kellum Family” …..Steve Kellum,     

Raymond Kellum, Dorothy Kellum, Beulah Colon and Cookie (Evelyn) 

Smith. 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG EASTER OFFERING  

 

We are so thankful for your generous mission giving.  You have       

contributed $3,308.00 to the North American Missions.  To God be 

the glory!! 

 

HELP THE EASTER BUNNY...AND YOUTH MISSIONS IN THE PROCESS 

 

Make your Easter basket filling task easier and tastier this year by  

purchasing home made Easter eggs from the WMU. We will be taking 

orders for either peanut butter or butter cream eggs on March 31 and 

April 7 after church, in the old fellowship hall. The eggs will be only a 

$5 donation unless you would like them personalized with a name at 

just $1 more. You may pick up your delicious purchases on April 14. 

We appreciate all the ways you help us advance the Kingdom through 

Missions. All proceeds will go to our Youth Mission Fund. For questions 

or to place orders please see Sharon or any WMU member. God bless 

you! 

 

 MAUNDY THURSDAY SERVICE 

 

Our Christian Seder service will be held on April 18, at 7:00pm, in the 

Fellowship Hall.  So we can properly prepare for the correct number of 

participants, please sign up on the sheet in the Narthex. 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

 

 

 

  

NEW MEMBER 

 

Please welcome the following new member: 

 

John Roswell Miller                                (804) 993-7010 

7698 Colonial Point Lane                          

Gloucester Point, VA 23062             Joined 3/24/2019 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

 

Congratulations to Stewart & Debra Wood on  

the birth of their grandson, Tyler Hugh Gruber.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU!! 
 

To all the WMU Ladies of Gloucester Point Baptist Church, a very 

special thank you for the most delicious meal you shared with our 

shut in families on Friday night.  Everything was so very good and 

surely proved that we have the best cooks!!  It was a blessing to 

have a wonderful visit with you.  It meant so much to feel a part of 

the loving fellowship of such a close knit family of God.  Thank you 

from each of us who were so blessed!! 

 

Pearl Goude 
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